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November 14, 2024 
 
Re: Request to Update CDAnet Carrier Name 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

We are writing to you in relation to a proposed reorganization (the “Reorganization”) within the 
GreenShield group of companies (“GreenShield”). As part of the Reorganization, which is subject to 
regulatory approval, the business currently carried on by Green Shield Canada (“GSC”) will be transferred 
to various companies within GreenShield, including Green Shield Canada Insurance (“GSCI”), operating 
as GreenShield Insurance. 

The Reorganization will take effect on January 1, 2025. As such, we are requesting an update to the CDAnet 
Carrier Name associated with Carrier ID 000102 from “Green Shield Canada” to “GreenShield Insurance”, 
with an effective date of January 1, 2025.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter or require any additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly at Todd.Bouman@greenshield.ca, and I will respond to your inquiry promptly. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
GREEN SHIELD CANADA 

 
Todd Bouman 
Manager, Claims Services, GreenShield 
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